

## The Camelot

Monthly Newsletter No. 40

June One

#exceptionaleveryday



# June is Survey Month

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please collect a Parent Survey from the playground before or after school or from the school office anytime in June.

Please complete your survey and return it to the special box in the school office by the end of the month.

Last year, parental feedback supported the school in many ways, not least in achieving its 'Good Ofsted' outcome as well as providing assurances to the teachers and school leaders about decisions taken that daily effect your child.

All surveys can be completed anonymously or you can provide your name if you happy to contact you to discuss feedback.

Survey completion is extremely important for any school.

# 30 Free Hours Nursery Provision for all children Information Evening Thursday 14th June 3.45p.m. in the Nursery

The offer of free 30hrs is for children must be born between 1.9.2014 until 31.8.2015 and who will come to Camelot Reception in September 2019 (applications made in November 2018).

Please pick up an application form from the school office



# Camelot Nursery School

Applications for September start are now open

For children who have a 3 year child born after 1<sup>st</sup> September 2014 (& up to 31<sup>st</sup> August 2015)

# 30 hours free provision

Please come to our information evening

Thursday 14th June 3.45p.m.

in the Nursery





\*\*\*\*\*

The school has a policy that our children get changed for PE lessons and sporting events into school PE kit as modelled by Harry and Tiana below.

We ask that no football shirts are used for PE and no fashion tops

 $\bigstar$ 

\*

\*

\*

\*



PE Kits are blue or white school t shirts with blue shorts— all available from our school uniform supplier on Rye Lane

 $\bigstar$ 

 $\bigstar$ 

Please ensure your child has a white or blue PE t-shirt by next week or they will be prevented from participating in school PE lessons.

We recommend buying a reserve white t shirt from a local supermarket (currently £2 at Asda) so if any child who cannot find their kit or it is in the wash then a reserve t shirt can be used instead. Please also buy blue shorts or a dark coloured tracksuit—please without logos or wording.

# June Update on celebrating The Camelot Commonwealth

"Educating our children about our exceptional school"

#### **Our Camelot Commonwealth**

'Our' Commonwealth Countries we have celebrated in assembly this term so far:













## **Our Camelot Commonwealth**

Assemblies for these countries are planned..



Completed 07/06/18



Booked for week commencing 25/06/18



Booked for week commencing 18/06/18



Next assembly 14/06/18



Booked for week commencing 18/06/18



Booked for week commencing 25/06/18

#### Dear Parents/Carers/Families,

- 1. Do you know your flags above?
- 2. Can you help us learn about another country that you know about or possibly your family comes from? Please can you volunteer in come into school at 10.45 a.m. one day for a 10 minute assembly with the children. If you can, please speak to Mr Robinson. Any support is greatly appreciated.



## Camelot School Term and Holiday dates

Academic year 2018/19

### Autumn term 2018

- Tuesday 4th September to Friday 19th October
- Half term: Monday 22nd October to Friday 26<sup>th</sup> October
  - Tuesday 30<sup>th</sup> October to Friday 21<sup>st</sup> December

## Spring term 2019

- Monday 7<sup>th</sup> January to Friday 15<sup>th</sup> February
- Half term: Monday 18th February to Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> February
  - Monday 25<sup>th</sup> February to Friday 5<sup>th</sup> April

## Summer term 2019

- Tuesday 23<sup>rd</sup> April to Friday 24<sup>th</sup> May
- Half term: Monday 27<sup>th</sup> May to Friday 31<sup>st</sup> May
  - Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup> June to Friday 19<sup>th</sup> July

Total number of days for children in school: 190



Camelot School have entered a Schools World Cup Tournament at the end of June 2018 to coincide with the start of the World Cup 2018.

All schools have been allocated a country and asked to play in the colours of that country.



Camelot have been given 'Nigeria' and we need to borrow 12 Nigerian football shirts for the girls and boys representing our school.

Please can you help by lending us a shirt of a suitable size for our children? Go Nigeria!

& Good Luck England who play the mighty Nigeria at Wembley on Saturday 2nd July in a World Cup warm up match! Are you going? Who are you supporting?

# **Key Dates for Summer 2018**

Year 6 residential: Monday 25th—Wednesday 27th June

Parents Showcasing Evening; Tuesday 10th July

Summer Fair; Friday 13th July—3.30—5.30 p.m.

Sports Day (Yr 2—Yr 6); Tuesday 17th July (or Wednesday 18th)

End of term: Friday 20th July - School will need to finish at 12.00 noon on this day due to removals and holiday works starting on that day.